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Though I don't support the wolf programs I do believe that since they are here to stay 

now we must provide proper funding to manage them.  Funds need to be available to 

move, euthanize etc problem wolves that decimate farm and ranch livestock. We 

need to have funding available for trappers to properly manage etc. 


